Headteacher: James Wiltshire

London 020 8444 8488



office@muswell-hill.haringey.sch.uk www.muswellhillprimary.co.uk

Entrance: 26-28 Dukes Ave, N10



Dear Parents and Carers at Muswell Hill Primary School,

I currently lead part of the Physical Education teaching and learning entitlement in Key Stage 2 at Muswell Hill Primary School.

I am delighted to announce that I am offering a Summer Camp multi-sport opportunity exclusively to Parents and Carers of pupils at the school this August.

Kickabout FC will be covering a wide range of your favourite sports including: Cricket, Hockey, Tennis, Basketball, Netball, Tag-Rugby as well as a few new ones: Ultimate Frisbee, Golf and Lacrosse!

The Summer Camp will be run at Muswell Hill Primary School and is available for the following dates:

Week1: 28 Jul ~ 1 Aug (from 9:30am to 3:30pm) *Week2:* 4 Aug ~ 8 Aug (from 9:30am to 3:30pm) *Week3:* 18 Aug ~ 22 Aug (from 9:30am to 3:30pm)

Week4: 26 Aug ~ 29 Aug - four day week due to bank holiday Monday on 25th Aug (from 9:30am to 3:30pm)

The times of the camp are listed above. There will be a lunch break from 12pm to 1pm each day. Lunch must be provided by Parents and Carers. Pupils must attend the full day and part-time child care is not available.

The cost is £25 per day or £100 per week per child. Payment can be made using cash/cheque/card. Further details will be made available once a place has been booked.

Places are strictly limited to 30 per week with no negotiation on additional places for health and safety reasons. So, please register your interest with Kickabout FC as soon as possible as pupils will be chosen on a first come first served basis. The camp is open to children from the current Year 3 to the current Year 6 only. There is a 3 day (per week) minimum sign up period. Priority for places will go to those who sign up for a week and then first come first served.

Children will need to be brought to the Duke's Avenue entrance and collected from the same place.

It is important to note that whilst the Summer Camp is taking place using the facilities at Muswell Hill Primary School this is not run by the school. The school office will not be able to offer any further information. Any queries should come directly to Kickabout FC:

Email: bookings@kickaboutfc.com or Telephone: 07971649988

Please feel free to contact me with any questions that you may have in relation to the Summer Camp and to book your child's place.

Yours sincerely,

Riaan Kelly







